
Deborah L and Matt A McLam 
PO Box253 
Fairfield, ID 83327 

April 24, 2015 

Idaho Dept. of Water Resources 
PO Box 83720 
Boise, Idaho 83720-0098 

Re: Water Rights Delivery Calls 

To the Department, 

This letter signifies our intent to participate in the contested case proceedings 
related to delivery calls referred to in dockets: 

CM-DC-2015-001 &CM-DC-2015-002. 

Matt McLam 
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